
Question Answer

Providers in what cities are wligible to apply for the PATH Grant? The eligible cities are Asheville, Charlotte, Fayetteville, Greensboro, Raleigh 

and Statesville

Can the PATH funding be used to support less staff positions than 

stated in the RFA. For example: a 6 person team be reduced to 4.5?

The PATH funding supports the designated number of staff positions 

described in the RFA. The positions are not clinical positions requiring a 

license.  The model has proven to be effective in implementing the PATH 

Program.

Does the required clinical supervision need to be provided by a 

clinician at the agency or can the position come from outsirde the 

agency?

Clinical supervison may be provided by a qualified individual that is not an 

employee of the agency. The agnecy will have a written contract or 

agreement with the qualified individual detailing the requirements for 

clinical assistance.


